From: chrissy79r

To: PCD
Subject: 240-foot dock on Little Manzanita
Date: Thursday, March 12, 2020 12:31:04 PM

I strongly oppose extending the already long dock at the mouth of Little Manzanita! | bought
my property in 1979 and built my home in 1987. | treasure the peace and quiet, wildlife and
lovely view. The proposed dock is across the bay from my home and already in sight.

We have otters, geoducks, bald eagles, herons, ospreys and many other birds. And unless
things have changed since | went to a multi-agency seminar some years ago, we have the
largest salmon run on Bainbridge. It would be a shame to endanger all of this.

Thanks in advance for your consideration in this important matter.

Sincerely,

Chris Larsen

6718 NE Bayview Blvd
206-842-4175
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